RADIO STATIONS KBBJ AND KMOD FM
Clear Channel Communications, Inc.

5350 East 31st Street

Suite 200

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74135

918/664-2810

October 2, 1984

Mr. Bill Nittler
P.0. Box 724
Meeker, Colorado 81641

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Sorry we did not reply to your DX report sooner =-- I never received the
first letter you referred to. Our engineering department has on file

a number of letters received from hobbyists such as yourself, and we
appreciate your efforts and interest.

This confirms your reception of our station, KBBJ-AM, on September

17, 1983. We operate at 5,000 watts DA-Day, and 1,000 watts DA-Night.

I am indeed surprised that you were able to pick us up. I hope that
this is an unusual occurrance, though, since KVOR is one of the stations
our directional array is configured to protect,

Once again, my apblogies for the tardiness of this reply, and best
wishes to you in the future.

Sincerely,
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Steve Davis, Chief Engineer
Radio Stations KBBJ & KMOD-FM




